LIFE FOR SEA ED PROJECT

21 May 2019 Meeting
SEAMEO TROPMED Network Office

Notes of the Meeting
Attendees:

Dr. Frederic K. Gay
Dr. Vladimir
Dr.Carla

Dr. Saranath

Prof. Irwin

Dr. Padet

Dr. Ma. Sandra
Ms.Parinda

Ms. Pornpimol

Discussion and Agreement
- Technical Implementation Report
e Shared by Dr. Frederic Gay and emphasized how the projects are rated
- Schedule of Activities of LIFE

e Meetings and Trainings/workshops
J Possibility of a colloquim with other health projects of ERASMUS
in the region on Sept/October 2020 back to back with the
participation of LIFE for SEA Ed at the ICTMM meeting in BKK.

Agreement:
¢ Dr Frederic Gay will discuss this suggestion with ERASMUS
e Participation of LIFE in the coming ICTMM will either be in the
form of an oral or poster presentation., and not a booth or
parallel session.

- Debriefing of Vecborn
e Evaluation from Trainees - preliminary results of the evaluation identified

the presence of experts from other countries and the inclusion of new topics
as the strengths of the training/workshop



Financial Situation:

Sharing of the email of SEAMEO TROPMED Network

Updating re the transfer of funds (Common Funds) to be loaned to PSU.
Until the meeting time- SEAMEQ'’s bank has not received anything yet
No release yet of funds for equipment and the second tranche of budget
funds

Agreement:

e To email Audrey and request for a document ( bank transfer) which
can be given to the receiving bank for tracing purposes

e Deans of the partners’ institutions (Thai, Slovenia and Portugal) to
write another letter address to the President of Sorbonne University
related to this issue. Dr. Vladimir to draft a letter and also use the
email of SEAMEO as working paper, since we are highlighting the
same issue

Website

The contents of the LIFE PROJECT included in the SEAMEO Website
were shown to the group.

Dr. Frederic gay shared the progress of the development of the LIFE
website

Collaterals ( Brochures, leaflets, etc.)

SEAMEO TROPMED Network has sent two prototype of the brochures
for LIFE project April for comments of SU. No comments yet

SEAMEQO has volunteered to have these brochures printed in BKK
provided funds will be sent for this purposes.

One Health
e Discussed the possibility of One Health as a new common course
Agreement :
The group agreed that this can be offered as a new common course-
deliverable of LIFE. Partners in Europe (Slovenia and Portugal) also

expressed their appreciation of the proposed new course- they can also
implement it.



